
October 31, 2012

Dear Friends,

Because you are a valued member of my professional family and the quality of your care is 
always important to me, it is a great pleasure for me to share some exciting news with you!!  
Long-time local clinician, Dr. Brian Gowasack, has acquired my practice, which will ensure 
your continued care in our Summit Grove Office Park location for many years to come!!

To ensure a seamless transition, I will remain active in the practice on a part time basis for two 
years, and will continue to be available to answer any questions you might have. By working 
together, we will be able to continue to provide you with the level of service excellence that you 
have come to expect from us, and will enable us to do so with affordable fees well into the 
future.

A 1986 graduate of Emory University’s School of Dentistry, Dr. Gowasack brings twenty-six 
years of experience to the practice as well as an enhanced mix of clinical services. This will 
make it unnecessary for you to be referred to other offices for routine specialty care, including 
oral surgery and endodontics.

Additionally, Dr. Gowasack embraces ongoing training for both he and his staff, and promotes a 
patient focused commitment to optimal oral health.  He serves both adults and children, and 
remains excited about the continued growth of his practice. Dr. Gowasack is an active member 
of the American Dental Association, the Georgia Dental Association, and the Northern District 
Dental Society.

He and his wife, Beth, have been married for twenty-seven years and have four children. The 
Gowasack family enjoys an active membership with St. Pius X Catholic Church in Conyers, 
where they serve multiple ministries. Additionally, Dr. Gowasack has coached for the Rockdale 
Youth Soccer Association for twelve years.



You’ll be happy to know that the professionals you have come to know and love as part of your 
care, Alanna, Julie, Teresa, and Kim, will remain with the practice!  Dr. Gowasack’s fabulous 
staff of Sheryl, Marcie, and Michele will complete a spectacular and talented team! And, you’ll 
be happy to know that the office will now be open five days each week to better serve you!

Most importantly, however, we share similar practice philosophies, and will continue to 
emphasize the importance of regular professional preventive care and periodontal maintenance, 
as well as conservative restorative options.

Although it has been my very great privilege to have cared for you exclusively these past thirty-
four years, I am most appreciative of the opportunity to actively participate in the transition of 
your oral health care to a known, reputable, and trusted practitioner! Dr. Gowasack is a gifted 
clinician, and a man of great personal integrity.  

As challenging as change can be, it is exciting to recognize that everything that you have valued 
as part of our practice these many years, will just get better! Truly, passing the responsibilities 
of full time practice management to Dr. Gowasack and his combined team will ensure that the 
home you’ve established for your oral wellness will continue to be available to you, your 
family, your loved ones, and friends, for many years to come!!

With sincere appreciation and best wishes for your wellness and success,

Wayne E. Kerr, DDS, MAGD


